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SVP 

Congratulations to      

1st grader, Leyah 

Buurma, our 2022-23 

Wee Warrior Princess! 

WME 

Ms. Romero’s 4th 
graders created 

festive holiday 

gnomes. 

 

UPCOMING    
  

   January 7        Lady Warriors Basketball vs Artesia 

                            Warriors Wrestling at Cleveland Invite 

                               Braves Basketball vs Capitan 

                     

   January 9        Warriors Basketball vs Mescalero 

 

   January 10      Lady Warriors Basketball vs Alamogordo 

                             Regular School Board Meeting  

                               (5:30 p.m. @ RHS Cafeteria) 

 

   January 11      Warriors Wrestling at Roswell Invite 

 

   January 12      Lady Warriors Basketball vs Mescalero 

                             Special School Board Meeting 

                               (5:00 p.m. @ Central Office) 

 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 
 

Welcome back everyone!  The calendar has rolled over to 

2023 and New Year’s Resolutions abound! However, 

something that won’t change in ’23 is Warrior Nation’s 

focus on academic and extracurricular excellence! 

I’d like to formally welcome three new staff members to 

our central office team:  Victoria Barrios, HR Specialist; 

Whitney Whittaker, STARS Coordinator; and joinging us 

on March 1, 2023, Carmen Spann, Director of Finance.  

Please welcome these ladies to RMSD and reach out if 

you need anything. 

On Tuesday evening, the School Board will vote on 

exchanging property with Presbyterian.  The proposal 

consists of the hospital receiving the Nob Hill property 

while the District will receive significant acreage behind 

RMS, which will allow for emergency egress, as well as 

space for future development.  The District is also in the 

final phase of finalizing our next five – year Facilities 

Master Plan. 

Wishing everyone a wonderful 2nd semester! Dr. B. 

P.S.: Seniors, only 116 days until graduation! 

RMS 
 

Ruidoso Middle 
School Student 

Council members 
welcomed back 

students with helpful 
tips for the new 

semester. 

RHS 
 

 
Ruidoso High School 
Indian Club members  

participated in the 
Mescalero Light 

Parade. 


